U. S. NAVY PRE-FLIGHT SCHOOL IOWA CITY, IOWA

October 27, 1943.

Dear Coach Allan:

You may have read in the papers that we were forced to cancel a football game last Saturday because it was to be played on a neutral field.

In lieu of this ruling I think we would be wise to give up our plan to play a basketball game in Kansas City.

I am sorry to have to write this, as we very much wanted a game with you and your school this winter.

Cordially yours,

Harvey J. Harman,
Lt. Commander, USNR,
Athletic Director.

Mr. Forrest C. Allan, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas